

3.1.2016

Dear Gardener,

The Buxton Garden Fringe is a new project which will take place on Saturday and Sunday 11th and 12th of June 2016.

The project will centre around a series of open gardens, some of which will include artwork and literary presentations.

One aim is to encourage visitors to enjoy Buxton as a gardening destination. A second aim is to invite people with gardens to develop and encourage the gardening community in Buxton.

This is a pilot project to gain experience and generate interest in the community with a view to a much larger range of events being organised from 2017. The impetus for the event is the new R.H.S. Garden Show at Chatsworth taking place next year.

If you would like your garden to be considered as part of the event please complete the enclosed entry form.

Thankyou,

Jo and David Holdway, 20 Macclesfield Road

Tel: 436570 or 07968004543

Buxton Garden Fringe. A Town Team Project

Buxton Garden Trail June 11th and 12th 2016 entry form

Thank you for offering to open your garden for the Garden Trail. Your efforts and generosity are much appreciated. Would you please provide us with information as listed below?

Name
Address
Email/telephone no
Size of garden : (town garden, medium, large etc.)
Points of interest (topiary, wildlife garden, beds etc)
Short description of your garden
Available dates when we could visit you in February, March 2016 to discuss the Garden Fringe Trail and your involvement
Please return your form a.s.a.p. or telephone.
Thank you
o and David, 20, Macclesfield Road. Buxton
tel: 436570 or 0796 800 4543

Buxton Garden Fringe A Town Team Project